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March 21, 2021 
 
Joint Committee on Ways and Means Subcommittee on Natura Resources 
900 Court Street NE 
Salem, OR 97301 
 
RE: Statement of Support for the Oregon Department of State Land’s 2021-2023 Budget 
 
Dear Committee Members: 
 
This letter is to lend The Wetlands Conservancy’s support for the 2021-2023 Governor’s Budget for the 
Department of State Lands. The Wetlands Conservancy works closely with the Department of State Lands 
and believe that their work is crucial to the preservation of wetlands in Oregon. This budget is important to 
continue this quality work.  
 
Sincerely,  
 

 
Katie Ryan 
Executive Director 


